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Genaer Dysphoria Program, Inc. 
(415) 326-4645 905 Middlefield Road Palo Alto, California 94301 

Judy Van Maasdam, Coordinator 

Donald R. Laub, M.D. 

Norman M. Fisk, M.D. 

June 2.5, 1981 

Louis G. Sullivan 
 17th Street,  

San Francisco, CA 94110 

Dear Louis 1 

Thank you for your letter addressed to Dr. Laub in which you in­
quire about a surgical technique involving the clitoris and tes­
ticular implants. This procedure is available and the surgery fee 
is $2,000, plus $250 for implants and additional fees for anes­
thesia and operating room facilities. 

In order for you to undergo this procedure, you would have to see 
our psychiatrist Dr. Fisk, and undergo evaluation with our Program. 

As I recall, you previously submitted an application to our Pro­
gram and we responded that we could not be of assistance to you at 
that time. However, we are willing to see you for evaluation if 
you desire. 

To clarify a question that you may have, Dr. Laub performs surgery 
associated with gender dysphoria within the perimeters of Gender 
Dysphoria Program, Inc., and not solely as a private practitioner. 

If you have further questions, please call or write. 

Sincerely, 

�(f:ti� 
Gender Dysphoria Program, Inc. 
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